
The September meeting of the Johnstown Town Board was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Chairman 

Mawhinney.  The meeting was posted in 3 locations in the town and on the town’s website.  Present: 

Robert Mawhinney, Marcus Scharine, Brad Mair, James O’Leary, Patsy Weber.  Absent:    Jeff Hillmann, 

and Mary Mawhinney. 

Pledge was said.  The agenda was reviewed and approved on a Scharine/Mair  motion.  The clerks report 

was read and approved on a Scharine/O’Leary motion. 

The Treasurers report was read and approved on a Mair/Scharine motion.  An O’Leary/Scharine motion 

to transfer funds and pay the bills carried;  There were no unusual bills.  

Citizen’s input- Johnson on Hwy A was concerned about water flooding and waterway running behind 

and thru the Atkinson property on M.  He felt the waterway was being filled in.  It was suggested calling 

the DNR.  Rob would check town’s liability with attorney.     Lloyd called Copperhead Investments 

regarding building permit for repairing house. It was stated that new wood was on location. He has not 

received a call back from Copperhead.  Rob would check with attorney and maybe a letter sent to them. 

Advanced Disposal was not present at meeting.  There was a problem with bulk pick-up.  Some didn’t 

call and driver did not pick up all that called.  Friday pick-up was good.  

Resolution 18-2 was discussed and tabled on a Mair/O’Leary motion till the October meeting.  The town 

believes it has the correct language in the past minutes to say they have powers to pass Resolution 18-2.  

The powers question will be brought up at the next annual meeting  to verify.    

Zoning officer report-  Copperhead Investments property problem.  Scharine suggested taking pictures.   

Road Work- Rob stated County will subtract the $1,000 off the contract so town would sign. Nothing 

from Silha regarding discontinuing snow plowing.  

Community Center- The Fire extinquishers  have been checked.  Had to replace 1 old one.  Brought up 

about dog running loose around  Community Center.   

 The next meeting will be October 15, 2018. 6 p.m.   Mawhinney/Scharine Motion for next meeting and 

to adjourn meeting at 6:45 p.m. 

Patsy Weber, acting  clerk 

 

 

 

Present at meeting:  Theresa Huber, Scott  Huber, Lloyd Hoyt, Darrel Weber, Jim O’Leary, Brad Mair, 

Marcus Scharine, Rob Mawhinney, Patsy Weber. 


